
 

This card helped plant a tree through the non-profit
OneTreePlanted.org. Thank you for supporting our goal of planting

1 million trees.

Sending appreciation one card at a time. 
www.groupgreeting.com



 

Dear Harold and Maureen Klassen,
       We hope you have a beautiful and refreshing 
Christmas holidays. We know you work very hard 
still (retirement doesn’t seem to really happen for older 
Christian workers does it?? and we pray for your 
strength, health, and continued ability to be a part of 
Kingdom work). We pray for your family both here 
and elsewhere to have strength and peace. We have 
loved you folks from the moment we met you all of 
those years ago. May God bless you richly in the 
year to come!
Bill and Linda Cook

Dear Harold and Maureen:
So thankful for your friendship over so 
many years!  Thankful for you and your 

beautiful family.  Thankful that you 
continue to use the gifts God has given you 
to be a blessing to so many. You both have 
such servant hearts.   May God grant you 
many more years to faithfully be a witness 

for Him.  

May God abundantly bless you and your 
family at Christmas and throughout the 
coming year.  So very very thankful for 

Jesus!!

Phyllis & Ron Falconer



 

Dear Harold & Maureen,
May God continue to be your hope and strength as you 
rely on Him in all circumstances.  We pray His blessing 
upon your ministry.  Blessings to you and Krista for a 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.
Love in Christ, Al & DiAnne Everitt

Wishing you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy 
New Year.  May God continue to bless you and your 
ministry.

Annemarie  Elzinga

It has been a pleasure to include you in my 
prayers for many years. I pray also that the 
eyes of your heart may be enlightened.... 
Ephesians 1:18-19

Thank you for what you do. May you have a 
wonderful Christmas and a safe, healthy and 
blessed New Year.
With Love and His Light  Ruby Geake
Dear Harold and Maureen

Norman and I wish you both a very Blessed Christmas and 
joy and peace in the New Year, 2023.  We continue to pray and 
support your ministry and also the people who you minister 
too.  It is wonderful to see how the Lord has walked beside 
you and your family through the last few years of adversity.

May He bless you with good health in the years ahead.
Carol and Norman Scott



 

Blessings to you both, Harold and Maureen, and to 
sweet Krista this Christmas season and in the coming 
New Year! You are loved and appreciated so much for 
your gentle and kind witness. Thank you for living lives 
that truly reflect our Saviour's heart.
Laurence and Valerie LaRue

We want to thank you for all your years 
of minsitry. We know you rmeain a beacon 
of light to those you serve.  Our 
continued prayers in 2023.  Merry 
Christmas

Dave and Sherry Llody

May God bless you as you celebrate the 
birth of our Saviour together with friends 
and family! Thank you for being the hands 
and feet of Jesus.
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Dennis & Jacquie Steinwand



 

Dear Harold & Maureen,
"The LORD will guide you continually, 
giving you water when you are dry & 
restoring your strength."  Isa. 58:11
May God continue to bless you as you 
work to expand God's Kingdom.  His plans 
will not be thwarted.  The work you are 
doing is very important!
May the presence of Christ fill your heart 
with His joy now & throughout the coming 
year.
Merry Christmas & A Blessed New Year!
Linda J.

Dear Harold & Maureen;
   Our hearts are filled with joy every 
time we think of you.  You bless so many by 
the fruits of the spirit so evident in your 
lives.  You have been chosen to be an 
inspiration to those you serve and those 
you mentor and those who see & hear of 
the work being done through you.
  Blessings, peace, & joy be yours now & this 
upcoming 2023.
With love,
Bruce & Agnes

Agnes Otto



 

Merry Christmas 
and

 Happy NewYear
 Harold and Maureen 

from the Bodells.

Thank you for your faithfulness
 in telling others the wonderful things 
God has done, still does, and will do.

Psalm 71:15-18

Love and Hugs
Gail

Dear Harold & Maureen,
You are in our thoughts and prayers through 
this Christmas season as we celebrate the 
birth  of Jesus and the redeeming gift that He 
offers!
It has been a privilege for us to have come 
along side of you over all these years as you 
have faithfully served  the Lord where He has 
led and opened doors!

May the Lord continue to "bless and keep" you 
through this coming year.  May it be one filled 
with many cherished memories and a sense of 
Christ's presence and peace with you each day.

With Love and our ongoing prayers, dear friends,
Carol & Gordon C


